
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

. 

Dear Children and Parents/Carers, 

I hope you are all keeping safe and well. As the month of June is coming quickly to an end you may be relieved 

that you will be getting a break from home learning duties soon!   

 

Reports and exercise books can be collected from the canteen on Wednesday 24th June. There will also be other 

important information inside the report envelope, including who your new teacher will be next year and a letter 

from myself. 

 

COLLECTION TIMES 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure that you collect these as all exercise books not collected will be recycled/disposed of as we are 

preparing the school for the summer clean.  

 

Do you have any reading books or library books which belong to the school in your house?  If so, please bring 

these when you are collecting reports. 

 

Thank you, 
 

 

If you have a more than 

one child at the school, 

please come at the 

eldest child’s time slot. 

P.7:   9:00 – 10:00  

P.6:   10:00 – 11:00  

P.5:   11:00 – 12:00 

P.4:   12:00 – 1:00 

P.3:   1:00 – 2:00 

NURS P.1+P.2: 2:00 – 3:00 

 


